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Litir Chumhdaigh
Without Prejudice.

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am the owner of the referred properties NIAH No. 22817055 and NIAH No. 22817070.

I received your letter dated 18 June 2021 by post on the 27 August 2021. The postal date of the letter is 26 August

2021.

Your letter of proposed addition to the record of protected structures requires a response by 5pm 30 August 2021.

Regrettably, your correspondence received on the 27 August 2012 has not provided su9cient time to review the

proposed changes related to my property within the "Record of Protected Structures, Draft City and County

Development Plan".

Further your correspondence address is incorrect.

Accordingly I register my objection to the "Proposed Addition to the Record of Protected Structures".

Yours Sincerely

John O'Sullivan. 30 August 2021

Observations: 

Appendix 9: Record of Protected Structures

Refer to cover letter.
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